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The Ph.D program in Urban and Public Affairs at the University of Louisville has limited funding 

available for highly qualified candidates to begin studies Spring, 2017 (classes begin January 

9). A completed Master’s degree is required. 

Please contact Dr. David Imbroscio at imbroscio@louisville.edu or see the Urban and Public 

Affairs website for more information. 

http://louisville.edu/upa/programs/phd 

The deadline for applications (including all materials) is November 11, 2016 (funding 

contingent on final Spring budget allocations). 

http://urbanaffairsassociation.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1ad5b98de0936aff4f26f4814&id=050cc4250a&e=9762f81933
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